
I believe the scbwi has already signed on to the stement--but if not, or there is an addenda 
you may add our name--best wishes, stephen mooser 
Stephen Mooser 
Society of Children's Book Writers and Illustrators 
8271 Beverly Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA 90048 
 
  ----- Original Message -----  
  From: @aol.com  
  To: orphanworks@loc.gov  
  Cc: @aburt.com ; @eriksherman.com ; @dramaguild.com ; @asja.org ; @gwaa.org ; 
@artres.com ; @aol.com ; @aol.com ; @nasw.org ; @authorsguild.org ; @aol.com ; 
@aol.com ; @aol.com ; @crosslink.net ; @lennieliterary.com ; @aol.com ; @asmp.org ; 
@earthlink.net ; @rwanational.org ; @worldnet.att.net ; @earthlink.net ; 
@authorsguiild.org ; @songwritersguild.com ; @nwu.org ; @asmp.org ; @scbwi.org ; 
@rwanational.org  
  Sent: Monday, May 02, 2005 3:06 PM 
  Subject: Orphan Works 
 
 
  REPLY COMMENT 
 
  My name is Renee Gardner and I am the treasurer of Mystery Writers of America 
(MWA), an non-profit organization of 3,000 members.  The purpose of MWA is to foster 
and promote discussion of mystery wriiting, publishing and production in books and 
magazines and on the stage, screen, and radio by the sponsorship of trade magazines and 
books, the granting of awards for works of merit, and to promote and maintain high 
standards in the writing, publishing and production of mystery stories. The organization's 
address is 17 East 47th Street - 6th Fl., New York, NY 10017.   
  I am writing to add our support to an earlier statement submitted to your office 
regarding "orphan works" by the Science Fiction and Fantasy Writers of America. 
 
  Thank you. 
 
  Mystery Writers of America 
  Renee Gardner, Treasurer  
 


